
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Klein     
Director, Regulatory Affairs  Telephone: 416.542.2729 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Facsimile: 416.542.3024 
14 Carlton Street  regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com  
 

August 30, 2012 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 
 OEB File No. EB-2012-0064 
 Notice of Abandonment of Appeal from Decision in OEB File No. EB-2011-0144 

 
 
As per THESL’s letter of August 20, 2012, please find enclosed THESL’s Notice of Abandonment 
regarding its appeal to the Ontario Superior Court of Justice (Divisional Court) in respect of OEB 
File No. EB-2011-0144, as filed with the Court.  
 
If the OEB has any outstanding questions or concerns in respect of this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
 
:AK/RB 
 
 
cc: Fred D. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2012-0064 and EB-2011-0144, by electronic mail only 
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